
Esteemed Leaders: I am writing this short and to the point memo to encourage you to abandon this ill 

conceived ill advised and fiscally ruinous bill. We have laws that address all the concerns this bill 

addresses. Additionally an already over burdened state police cannot serve the legal law abiding citizen 

as it is . You already know this , just as I know that this bill is about restriction of ownership not safety. 

Oregon does not need these kind of senseless bills. Instead why not do something about your failed 

insurance program, and a criminal act by the Governor while you all stood by. Lastly do not heed only 

party lines heed law enforcement professionals who have neither the time or the budget to be strained 

by a bill that is not needed or wanted by Oregonians.  

 


